December 6, 2011 |
To whom it may concern:

This letter is to inform the Ector County Independent School District that after
speaking with Carla Byrne, interim CTE Director, | am rescinding my letter of
resignation and maintaining my position as Horticulture Instructor and

Greenhouse Manager.

Thank you,




